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December 30, 1981

Office of In spect ion and En fore ement
Region I
Attention: Mr. R.W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Resident and Project Inspection
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Pru ssi a, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2

Docket No. 50-410

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

Your Inspection Report No. 50-410/81-10 identified a potential program
weakness related to reporting of potential deficiencies in accordance with 10

CFR 50.55(e). In response, Niagara Mohawk' letter of November 30, 1981
indicated that we would advise you of the corrective action to be taken. As a

result of Niagara Mohawk' guality Assurance Department audit findings, all
Stone and Webster Unit 2 Project engineering and support personnel who

disposition and/or process Nonconformance and Disposition Reports (NED's) both
at the engineering headquarters (CHOC) and at the site, will,receive
additional detailed training. This additional training will address the
specific requirements to document on the NKD's whether or not the
nonconformance requires evaluation for reportability in accordance with 10 CFR

50.55(e).

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

RCC:bd

cc: Resident Inspector
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Richard C. Clancy
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Senior Vice President
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